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YEAR 2 CELEBRATE ABORIGINAL CULTURE

This week, our students had the opportunity to take part in a special incursion
celebrating Aboriginal culture. Visitors from the Aboriginal community joined us to share their
knowledge, traditions, and stories, providing a hands-on learning experience for all.

Students were introduced to traditional practices such as boomerang and spear throwing. They
also took part in a bush tucker and bush medicine session, learning how Aboriginal people use
native plants for both food and healing.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/1000088656jpg

One of the highlights of the day was exploring a range of Aboriginal dances, many of which were
inspired by animals. Students enjoyed moving, mimicking, and learning about the connection
between dance, storytelling, and culture.

The incursion was a wonderful way to deepen our understanding of Australia’s First Nations
peoples and their enduring connection to Country.

Mr Shaun Walker
Junior School Teacher - Year 2
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